Rebekah Davis

I live due east (downwind) of Newport and am extremely concerned about pollution from the
proposed smelter. I moved here for the clean air and water, as did a lot of people. Having grown up
near Philadelphia, I know firsthand how harmful factory pollution is: polluted water, asthma, hazy
skies. If the smelter must be in the US, it must be located in an already impacted location; the
smelter does not belong in Newport.



